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Dear students of the Faculty of Letters,
In connection with Regulation 29/2020 of the Rector of Wrocław University, which has suspended all courses in all university programs until April 14, please find below the most important information on how courses will be taught in distance learning mode starting on March 18:
- March 17, noon: lists of courses to be taught in full or in part in distance learning mode between March 18 and April 10 will be published on the home web pages of all departments of the Faculty of Letters. The list will include courses taught in full time and weekend programs. The final date of April 10 follows from the fact that Easter Break is scheduled from April 10 to April 15.
- March 18: selected courses will restart in distance learning mode in full or lowered number of hours (to be run from March 18 until April 10);
- the manner of teaching a course, its content, the communication platform to be used by the instructor and the mode of your participation in distance learning will be set out on the lists to be published on March 17;
- some courses in foreign languages taught in the Practical Foreign Language Study Center (Studium Praktycznej Nauki Języków Obcych) will also be run in the distance learning mode as notified on the home web page of the Center;
- any bachelor  and master final examinations scheduled until April 10 may be held as planned if all the participants (the student and members of the examination board) agree;
- between March 15 and 30 you will be able to retake the work and safety training course if you missed the opportunity to do so in the winter semester; as usual, the course will be run in distance learning mode.
Best regards,
dr hab. Bogumiła Staniów, Associate Dean for Full Time Study Programs
dr hab. Igor Borkowski, Associate Dean for Non-Full Time Study Programs and Education Quality 
